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Cc: "Concerned Citizens for Clean Air"
Subject: State Parks/APCO
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 10:27:34 AM

Alyssa,
 
I am disappointed in the revised abatement order agreed to between State Parks and the APCO. 
Specifically;
 

The proposed abatement order is not significantly different than the previous abatement
order which was deemed by the Hearing Board to be inadequate
The Hearing Board should act to provide immediate relief to the residents of the Mesa; the
current proposal is little change up front with promises to come.  “Hockey Stick” models don’t
work, we need real relief now
The most emissive 200 acres of the part should be closed to ATV use immediately and the
closed acreage be fully vegetated not later than September 1, 2018
The berm area should also be fully vegetated not later than September 1, 2018
Measurement of pollution levels should remain active; if the 200 acre closure does not reduce
pollution levels by 50%; another 200 acre closure should be completed by April 1, 2019
There should be fines and penalties for failure to meet stipulated emissions reductions.

 
This is a very serious matter that the residents of the Mesa regard as critical to our lives.  You are the
Air Pollution Control District; not the ATV Recreational Society.  Your sole role is to ensure air quality
for the residents of San Luis Obispo County and not to promote recreational activity predominately
accessed by residents from outside the community.  A properly constructed and monitored
abatement order can work both ways; to provide ATV recreation without impinging upon the health
and welfare of the citizens who breathe this air 24/7.
 
 
 
Regards,
 
 
Jack Moyer
977 Jacqueline Pl.
Nipomo, CA  93444
jack@jmoyer.net
+1 408.930.6724
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